
St. Stephen School Mass, scheduled for 
February 13, has been moved to 

Thursday, February 2 at 9 AM.
Bishop Michael Fisher will be celebrating 

Mass and visit the school. 

 Please help us kick off Catholic Schools Week 
on January 29, 2023. 

We are requesting that our students and families  
join us at 11 AM. There will be a procession of 

faculty, staff, and students into the church.



We are asking the school choir to sing at the mass.


